
Harbour Office | The Quay | Yarmouth | Isle of Wight | PO41 0NT 
Telephone (01983) 760321 | Fax (01983) 761192 | E-Mail info@yarmouth-harbour.co.uk  

 
All current Information for Local Mariners Notices can be found on our website at 

http://www.yarmouth-harbour.co.uk/visiting-yarmouth-harbour/notice-to-mariners/  

 

 
 

 
 

The Yarmouth (Isle of Wight) Harbour Commissioners 

Information for Local  Mariners  
Yarmouth Harbour 

 

HARBOUR WORKS MON 16 MAY 2022 
 

 
 

Mariners are advised that works will be carried out in the area just South of the Yar 
bridge whilst the pontoon adjacent to Yarmouth Sailing club is replaced, (the new 
bridge waiting pontoon south). The work should be completed by the end of the day. 

The works barge Walcon Wizard will be moored just North of the Yar Bridge, please 
navigate this area with caution. 

Whilst we do not anticipate any restrictions to the bridge opening schedule, there may 
be some delays. Please call VHF CH68 call sign ‘yar bridge’. 
 
 

Scott Neill 
 

Scott Neill 
Deputy Harbour Master 
Tel: +44(0)1983 760321 
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